

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

November 15, 2018

Eyob Gebreckristos 3801 Laurel Ct Eagan MN 55122

VIA US MAIL

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>275 Erie Street</u>

Dear Mr. Gebreckristos:

This is to inform you that based on Leanna Shaff's inspection on October 29, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer will recommend that the City Council grant your appeal in the above-referenced matter.

You may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 28, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall if you wish to contest further.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

c: Fire Supervisors Steve Pieczykolan